
Why not give all students’ access to technology that 

will support their ability to learn?  This workshop will 

explore assistive technology in the areas of reading, 

writing, and communication.  This hands-on work-

shop will explore tools that can be utilized within the 

classroom to give struggling students the ability to 

work independently on class assignments, activities 

and homework.  Work with some of the software be-

fore you decide to buy.  Technology is out there to 

help students, why not expose them to tools that will 

support them in all environments.  

 Assistive     
Technology  

  In the Classroom  
  for All Students  

April 23, 2012  
Presenter:  Tracy Hogden 

Check-in at 8:30 am. 

Presentation from 9:00 am-3:00 pm 

Location: CESA 4 

Cost: $150.00 per person 

Register at:  www.myquickreg.com 

Questions:  Contact Becky Martin  

608-786-4832   


